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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 8:39 AM
To: Mark Schwartz
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul); Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul); Sheffer, Vicki (CI-

StPaul); Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 985 Woodbridge 

Mr. Schwartz, 
 
I received the Power of Attorney and will be reviewed.   We still have not received documentation for proof of financing 
for the project and a work plan; therefore, Ms. Moermond will recommend removal of the building within 15 days, 
unless the 2 items are received, reviewed and approved by her and the VB Manager, Steve Magner, no later than 3:00 
today.   Note:  these same conditions were also stated in the December 13, 2019 letter from Ms. Zimny. 
 
If you wish to appeal, you or Mr. Bernier may attend the Council meeting today at 3:30 p.m., Rm 300.   
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

   Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America 
 


